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NEW: VMDABC Responds to Association of American Railroads 

Lawsuit Impeding Construction and Deployment of Broadband in 

Virginia 

Overwhelmingly popular law will expedite the construction of broadband fiber 

"Broadband serves as the bridge that connects all Virginians to the 21st century. This lawsuit 

demonstrates that railroad companies are dismissing the Virginians who are often overlooked 

and left behind - the ones who are still waiting for internet connectivity. Railroad corporations 

should not be standing in the way of innovation, progress and growth. "

RICHMOND, VA- Last week, the Association of American Railroads filed a lawsuit 

further impeding the construction and deployment of broadband throughout Virginia. 

Today, the Virginia Maryland Delaware Association of Broadband Cooperatives 

(VMDABC) is responding and laying out what is at stake for the 200,000 Virginians 

waiting for broadband access. 






